

TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 17
FEBRUARY 2023



FUN IN PREP

Prep has begun at Thomas Hassall Anglican College!

Our youngest students have settled in exceptionally well and have been busy making new friends and learning new routines.

The Prep students have enjoyed engaging in literacy, creative arts and maths rotation activities.

We have enjoyed learning and singing songs such as Twinkle Twinkle Little Star and Incy Wincy Spider.

We can't wait to see how our Prep Students learn and grow during the year!





Mrs Erin Johnson

Prep Team Leader